
 

 

 Garden Hill First Nation Travel Restriction Procedures  

No Unnecessary (cash paying/pleasure/leisure) Travel is allowed.  All cash paying travel will stop 

on Friday, September 4, 2020. 

All emergency situations will be considered for approval to travel to Winnipeg from Garden Hill 

First Nation.  A list of emergency situations is listed on each of the forms. 

All “Request for Travel Forms” must be completed along with a letter stating the reason why 

the individual is requesting to travel. 

Leaving Garden Hill First Nation to Winnipeg. 

All “Request for Travel Forms” are available at GHFN Health Centre and at the health website:  

www.ghfnhealth.com. 

No Unnecessary (cash paying/pleasure/leisure) Travel is allowed. 

Medical passengers do not need to submit a form, a travel warrant is good enough to give to 

Perimeter agent. 

All forms must include letter stating REASON for leaving.  Once approved, you will be given a “Permission 

for Travel to Winnipeg” form to give to the Perimeter agent. 

It takes approximately two days to complete the travel process. 

Leaving Winnipeg to Garden Hill First Nation.  

All “Request for Travel” forms are available at Four Arrows Regional Health Authority 

assessment site on Ellice Avenue and Ferry Road, and the form is also available at: 

www.ghfnhealth.com.   

No Unnecessary (cash paying/pleasure/leisure) Travel is allowed. 

Medical passengers do not need to submit a form. 

It takes approximately two days to complete the travel process. 

Type of Reason are:  

✓ Urgent Family Matters   

✓ Court Related travel 

✓ Bereavement Travel 

✓ Compassionate Family Reason  

✓ CFS Related Travel 

✓ Returning to Garden Hill (Valid 

reasons only)  

✓ Essential Services

Government of Manitoba reintroduced Travel Ban above 53 parallel as of September 3, 2020. 

As of September 3, 2020, there are over 457 active cases in Manitoba. 
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